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““houJLAR MEETING OF '
Canby City Council - July 6, 1971

The maéting was called to order by the Mayor at 8 p.m. followed by the ‘traditional flag salute.

Roll Call: Present - Mayor Dinteman and Councilmen Anderson, Braman, Giger, Lindsay, Raines
-and Tate. Absent - None. ‘ f

Others Present - Attorney Bettis, Acting Supt. Whiteside, Fire Chief Christiansen and Fireman
Westcott. o '

Ordinance No. 541, AN ORDINANCE RELATING TO THE PAYMENT OF COSTS FOR PROPOSED ANNEXATIONS
AND BOUNDARY CHANGES, was read on final reading by title only, by the Recorder. A motion was
~ made by Councilman Giger, seconded by Lindsay and carried unanimously by roll call vote that
Ordinance No. 5L1 be adopted and become a part of the laws of Canby.

Ordinance No. 542, AN ORDINANCE RELATING TO WATER AND SEWER UTILITY CONNECTIONS ON SOUTH EIM
STREET; PROVIDING FOR SPECIAL CONNECTION CHARGES -TO PROPERTY OWNERS; REPEALING ORDINANCES IN
CONFLICT HEREWITH; AND DECLARING AN EMERGENCY, was read on final reading by the Recorder, by
title only. A motion was made by Councilman Braman, seconded by Raines and carried
unanimously by roll call vote that Ordinance No. 542 be adopted and become a part of the laws
of Canby.

Resolution No. CXIV, A RESOLUTION RELATING TO FRESH AND PLASTIC FLOWERS AT ZION MEMORIAL PARK,
was read by Attorney Bettis. After a period of discussion, a motion was made by Councilman
Tate and seconded by Giger that Resolution No. CXIV be adopted. Members of a delegation
appeared before the Council at that time and protested the adoption of said resolution.
Councilman Anderson made a motion to amend the resolution to include the traditional Memorial
Day, Mother's Day and Father's Day. The motion was seconded by Tate and carried unanimously.
Then the vote was called for on the amended original motion and resulted in a three to three
tie by roll call vote. Mayor Dinteman cast the deciding "yes" vote and thereby authorizing
the adoption of Resolution No. CXIV.

The matter of submitting a Resolution to the Clackamas County Commissioners to establish Canby's
participation in the newly adopted vehicle license revenue measure, was discussed and Attorney
Bettis said that a letter would be sufficient. : ' :

A motion was made by Councilman Lindsay, seconded by Giger and earried unanimously by roll
call vote that the claims against the City be approved for payment and that warrants be drawn
on the Treasurer in payment thereof. ;

Acting Supt. Whiteside announced that a letter had baén received from Environmental Quality
advising that the sewage connection ban had been lifted on a limited basis. Connection permits
for single family dwellings and some multiples will be issued, Whiteside said.

The acting Supt. reported that the elder DiTommaso was back from his trip to Italy and that
- the deed for the water tank site should be signed by him very soon. '

Mayor Dinteman told the Council of an accident in the basement of the City Hall the evening
of June 26, when a pistol was discharged and Reserve Officer Richard Holzworth was shot in
the leg. The Mayor said the reports were slow in reaching some Council members and that
Department heads should be sure that all Councilmen are notified of any emergency in the
future. '

Councilman Giger questioned the amount of salary paid to Reserve Officer Quist during the -
past month. Councilman Tate said Quist was being used at $2 per hour to allow regular
officers to take comp time due them.

Councilman Braman advised that public notice be published through the Canby Herald and the
League bulletin that applications were to be received for Fire Chief, Superintendent of
Public Works, Street Utility Worker and Park Attendant. Braman called a personnel committee
meeting for Monday, July 12 after the scheduled special council meeting.

The Council discussed the minor vandalism raported in Wait Park and particularly cycling
on the lawns. It was agreed that this practice could and should be controlled by the Police.
Department. ~ .

Councilman Tate reported that the new police car was being equiped and would be ready for
service soon. He explained that the radio from the Jeep was not being installed as contemplated
because a new radio was avilable for $500, which was much less than expected. .
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